To: NIST CTL Staff
Subject:  Survey Reminder 


Thank you to those who have already completed the CTL survey. If you haven’t yet, please take this time to participate. The survey has only one week left!
 
*** SURVEY REMINDER - LINK INCLUDED BELOW – SURVEY CLOSES [insert date].
 
Dear CTL staff, 
 
This is your opportunity to share your perceptions, beliefs and experiences of the culture and work environment of CTL since the reorganization. The survey was launched two weeks ago with an email from Marla.  Your input is important.
Please click the link below and provide your answers by [insert date]. Survey responses are anonymous, and it should take less than 15 minutes to complete. 
LINK to survey:   
We hope the survey will help us identify what is working well and what may need improvement.   By participating you will be helping us better understand the work experiences, the culture and work environment in CTL.
Please join us on this journey to continue to grow CLT. 

Thanks

Mary Theofanos
CTL People Champion
